Beaumont 50+ Club

5204 - 50 Avenue Beaumont, AB

Club Phone: 780-929-5333

Email: beaumont50plusclub@gmail.com

Newsletter

January, 2022

A New Year – A New Start

A common tradition everywhere is to make New Year's RESOLUTIONS, and we at the Beaumont 50+ Club are no exception. Since October, the Board has been fine-tuning plans for a more effective administration of the Club's business. New ideas are being implemented, as you will see in this newsletter, on the Club's Website and our Facebook page.



The Club has come a long way in the last 35 years. This pencil drawing by Sharon Webber showing the building in 1990 hangs in the entrance way – note the tiny spruce trees!!

Let's celebrate this most vibrant Beaumont venue and work together for many more decades to come!

HAPPY NEW YEAR 2022!

Club Activities

Daily Access Fee: Pay once and enjoy activities all day (Members \$2, Non-Members \$4)

Coffee Klatch: Mon. to Sat. 9 - 11 a.m. and 2 - 4 p.m. **Cribbage and Pool:** Monday to Saturday 9 - 11 a.m. **Pickleball:** Tuesday and Thursday 9 - 11 a.m.

Walk Away the Pounds: Monday, Wednesday, Friday 11 - noon

Bridge: Tuesday and Thursday, 1 - 3:30 p.m.

Bingo: Wednesday 7:30 p.m. See Facebook page for current \$\$ in Loonie Pot.

Floor Curling: Wednesday afternoon / Thursday evening

Darts: We're almost there...

Quirky Quilters: Bi-weekly Thursdays 7-9 p.m.

50-50 Draw: Tickets sold at brunches and special events.

BUS TRIPS: Weekly shopping and River Cree Casino – see posted schedules

Changes? Watch for emails, signs on the door, Facebook and the Club website https://www.beaumontseniors.net/ For more information, contact the Activities Committee Chair Terry Ellis by phone 587-988-9598 or email terry20ellis@gmail.com

Next Brunch: Sunday, February 6, 2022

If, after you've said yes, you find you can't attend, be sure to call Elizabeth at 780-929-9284.

Board of Directors 2021-2022

Bill Daneluik	President	587-357-5206	Barb Willis	Director	780-929-8932
Jim Dunbar	Vice-President	780-929-9284	Elizabeth Dunbar	Director	780-929-9284
Linda Cust	Treasurer	403-304-7415	Firmin Beaudoin	Director	780-405-4491
Maxine Cherwonka	Secretary	780-929-5588	George Brademann	Director	780-929-5859
Phil Lee	Past President	780-335-9664	Gilbert Shantz	Director	780-929-9500
			John Atherton	Director	250-715-6986
			Joyce Johnson	Director	780-250-8814
Terry Ellis	Hall Rentals	587-988-9598	Norm Morris	Director	403-586-9935
Gilbert Shantz	Transportation	780-929-9500	Sandra Lefevre	Director	780-737-3344
Ilona Ryder	Newsletter	780-737-8115	Tina White	Director	780-914-8880

Committee Chairs:

Finance: Bill D. Activities: Terry E. Fundraising: TBA Maintenance: John A. Communications: Barb Membership: Elizabeth D. Board Development: Joyce J.

Membership

Total membership: We now have 208 members! 61 of these are new members.

<u>In Memoriam:</u> The first "In Memory Of" presentation, planned for February 6, will include honouring members who have passed away during 2021 and before. Please submit the name, birth and death year, and a picture in .jpg format before Friday, January 21 by email to b50plus.webmaster@gmail.com

Volunteers

Have you noticed the new and improved Volunteer sign-up sheet? Please sign up for a job, however small, and remember to make note of your volunteer hours in the binder.

Announcements

<u>Planned Special and Fundraising Events</u>: **Saturday, January 22** Crib Tournament; **Friday, February 11** Valentines Pot-Luck supper and games. Watch for details.

Sponsorship

The club welcomes corporate and private sponsorship. For more information, please contact Linda at <u>B50plus.treasurer@gmail.com</u>



On the Lighter Side

As we were walking down the driveway with the garbage cans, I asked my son, "Did you know there's no official training for garbage collectors?"

Rolling his eyes, he responded, "No, I didn't know that." I continued, "Seriously, they just pick it up as they go along!"

Quote of the day:

"Well done is better than well said." – Benjamin Franklin